
Dear Parents/Carers 
As we come to the end of another fantastic half term, I would 
like to take the opportunity to thank our wonderful children 
for the resilience, hard work and impeccable behaviour that 
they have shown. As a staff, we are incredibly proud of 
every single pupil at Isaac Newton, they are what make this 
school shine. We hope you all have a well-deserved break 
over February half term and we look forward to welcoming 
you back on the 24th February.  
 
 Reminders 
Please ensure that children wear studs and not hoops or 
‘dangly’ earrings. If studs cannot be removed, unfortunately 
children will not be able to take part in Physical Education. 
Please consider this before letting children get their ears 
pierced!   

Out of school achievements  
We really want to know about your child’s out of school 
achievements, please email the school office on 
enquiries@isaacnewton-cit.co.uk with information or send 
their hard work into school, and we will celebrate this in our 

next Newsletter which will be published on Friday 
7th March, on social media and during our Celebration 
Assemblies!  

Year 2 trip to Lincoln Castle 
On Wednesday 5th 
February, Year 2 went 
on an enrichment trip to 
Lincoln Castle. This was 
linked with their history 
topic on Castles. This 
helped to consolidate 
their learning on the 
features of castles and how effective they were at defending 
their occupants. It was a phenomenal day out and the 
children behaved impeccably throughout. Many thanks to the 
staff for arranging this brilliant trip! 
 
Mr Milner 
Headteacher. 
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Attendance 
It is parents and carers responsibility to inform the school 
office if their child(ren) are going to be absent from school. 
Please do this by calling 01476 568616 before 9.30am. In 
addition to this, please ensure the children arrive in school by 
8.50am. If they are late, they miss out on valuable learning 
time. Both gates open at 8.40, classroom doors are open at 
8.45am and learning starts from 8.50am. 
 
Here is a reminder of the impact of having below 90% 
attendance. If this continues over a five-year period, this is 
equivalent to half a school year’s worth of lost learning that 
will result in significant gaps. Mr Richards and the attendance 
team continue to work hard to support families, offer advice 
and help get children back in school so they can flourish. 

A reminder that the government have updated their guidance 
connected with attendance. Any holidays, which have not 

been authorised, will now result in a fine from the local 
authority. In addition to this, ten unauthorised sessions (five 
school days) or more in a ten week period, will also result in 
a fine from the local authority. 

Medical Appointments 
Photocopies of medical letters or of medical appointments are 
really useful and will mean that these absences will be 
authorised. Thanks you for your support with this. 

Attendance by Class for the last two weeks. 

How many classes are above 96%  

Class 1 96.9% Class 8 98.3% 

Class 2 96.5% Class 9 96.9% 

Class 3 95.1% Class 10 95.1% 

Class 4 88% Class 11 93.7% 

Class 5 91.3% Class 12 90.7% 

Class 6 95.7% Class 13 90.4% 

Class 7 96.3% Class 14 89.1% 

Congratulations to classes 1, 2. 6, 7, 8 and 9 for having 
attendance above 96%. 



Is my child too ill for school? 

 
The attached NHS link is a really useful resource for parents/carers if they are unsure whether to send their child to school or 
not. https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/ 



 
 
 
 
School Values 
 
Again this term we will focus on our school value of Respect. 
Being respectful and responsible for their actions will not 
only ensure that children are successful in school, but will 
also serve them well as adults in the workplace. We will also 
be focusing on our Pride value. 

Celebration Assembly 

Every Friday afternoon, we spend time celebrating all the successes from the week and present children with a 
Headteacher’s Award. Staff choose one pupil from each class for a reason connected with our values (Respect, Pride, 
Responsibility, Kindness and Resilience and for following our simple, but effective, school rules (Be Ready; Be Respectful 
and Be Safe). All children are encouraged to listen carefully to the reasons for the award and they receive a certificate, a 
sticker and a round of applause from the whole school. We also celebrate those children who have produced exceptional 
work in school, at home and their out of school achievements. It is always a special occasion and enjoyed by all! 

Dates For Your Diary: 

24th February Start of Term 4 

18th March Year 6 Trip to The Deep 

25th March 
Year 5 Trip to Yorkshire 

Wildlife Park 

2nd April Parents’ Evening (4pm - 7pm) 

3rd April Parents’ Evening (4pm - 6pm) 

4th April End of Term 4 

22nd April Start of Term 5 

28th February Year 6 Netball League Fixture 

4th March Football Match Away 

7th March 
Isaac Newton Book Day 

(This will not be a dress up day) 

7th March KS2 Swimming Gala 

20th March Year 5 & 6 Netball Tournament 

27th March Year 6 Hockey Tournament 

31st March Rocksteady Performance 

3rd April Tag Rugby Tournament 

21st April 
Bank Holiday 

(School closed to all pupils and 
staff) 

22nd April 
EYFS Trip to Woodside 

Wildlife Park 

Winners from the recent Friday Celebration Assembly from the 14.02.2025 with their certificates. 



Sports/PE update 

This week the Bronze Ambassadors from Year 6 led the 
annual Legacy Tour Assembly with support from Inspire+. 
This assembly focused on The Royal Opera House and how 
the medium of dance can be a powerful thing.  The children 
were asked to think about any new activities or sports they 
would like to try. We were also lucky enough to find out 
what country we will be representing at the Mini Olympics 
this year.....we are MEXICO!!!! A huge well done to the 
bronze ambassadors, who led the assembly with real 
confidence and pride. It's not easy speaking in front of a large 
audience, but they did a wonderful job, well done to the 4 of 
you!!  

Four year 6 children were taken to the Kings Sports Hall to 
take part in the New Age Kurling competition. The team 
came first in their league which resulted in them winning the 
group and qualifying for the semi-finals, where we beat 
Poplar farm taking us to the Final. We were unfortunately 
beaten in the final by another school. However, this then 
meant we were 2nd place and awarded silver medals. Well 
done to the Four children, they represented the school 
impeccably and showed great resilience. We are all very 
proud of you. UP THE APPLES  

EYFS Stay and Play maths session 
Yesterday afternoon, lots of parents and carers of the children in Reception were able to join us for a fun Maths afternoon. 
We played dominos, built towers that were taller and shorter, and sang the number song to 20! It was a great opportunity for 
us to share with our parents and carers some ways to enjoy maths at home. Thank you everyone who was able to join us. 



Work to be proud of 

Amazing diary entries from James 
and Jack. Not just well presented 
but also higher-level vocabulary 

choices and varying sentence 
length, that then has a real effect 

on the reader. Well done! 

Fantastic use of apostrophe from 
Isabel who is in Year 3. Great work! 

CJ did some really grown up and 
sensitive work on PSHE this week. 
Thank you for coming to show me. 

Some really useful strategies for 
knowing what to do when we get 

cross or upset. 

Fantastic work on explaining how the 
character is feeling from Ava, well 

done! So well presented too! 



Work to be proud of from home 

Just look at all this wonderful work that the childr4en have created at home. Such dedication to their 
learning! 

Mila brought in a picture of her new pet tortoise. She is very proud to 
own one and we look forward to hearing some updates! 



Safeguarding update 

11th February was Safer internet Day and the theme was 'Too Good To Be True', focusing on online scams. Here is a link to 
further information and support for families 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2025/tips-for-parents-and-carers 




